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August 10, 2017

Louisville Metro Planning and Design Services
444 South Fifth Street
Louisville, KY 40202

RE: Glen Ridge Health Care Campus (Expansion)
Dear Sir or Madam:

We are expanding the Glen Ridge addition for two specific reasons. The first is to increase the
number of private skilled nursing rooms within the facility. The original floor plan had a large
number of semi-private rooms and by adding the addition, the campus will be able to offer
additional private rooms to the skilled residents in the community The second reason is to
increase the number of personal care beds at this facility. Because this campus has a high number
of rehab residents, there is a high demand for personal care beds in order for residents who feel
they need to rehab longer than their allotted stay on the skilled side to still be able to stay in the
campus.

The facility will be expanded from 67 to 82 beds.

If you have any question or comments please contact me at (502)727-1634 and I will assist
accordingly.

Thanks,

A [4// E.

Chris Schipper

3303 Acomn Lane
Jeffersonville, IN 47130
Phone: (502) 727-1634
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